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Dear Senator Dembrow,

I am writing to urge the Senate to pass strong climate legislation this term.
We cannot afford to wait to address the climate crisis.   It is already at our door. 
I fear the continued need to react to wildfires, floods, and droughts will be far more
costly, both to our economy and to our lives, than what we will incur if we invest in
reducing our carbon use rapidly and dramatically.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Sara Grimes
Portland, OR  97266
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